
 

Open House 
Thursday April 25, 2019 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

Study Background and Update 
CBM has been carrying out studies on the 
proposed Dance Pit Extension property since 2017 
and provided an overview of what we were 
undertaking in a meeting with the public in January 
2018. As a result of this meeting, CBM 
incorporated many of the discussion points we had 
with the neighbours at the meeting into the on-
going studies. 
As part of the meeting on April 25, 2019 CBM will 
provide updates on the studies and we hope that 
you will be able to attend in person.  If you are not 
able to attend, information presented at the Open 
House will be available at www.cbmdancepit.ca 
or we can provide you with updates via email if this 
would be more convenient. 

Open House Format  
This open house will be a drop-in format. 

You are welcome to attend any time 
between 7:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m. It is 

designed to provide information 
regarding the studies completed in 
support of a proposed extension 

application for the CBM Dance Pit. 

CBM Dance Pit 
Extension 

Update Meeting 
 
 

 

Open House Location 
St. Andrew’s Public School 

Gymnasium 
65 Victoria Avenue 

Cambridge, ON N1S 1X2 
 

 

For more information about the operation or this open house, please feel free to contact: 

Stephen May 
Votorantim Cimentos, CBM Aggregates Lands Manager 

Phone: 647-637-6707 
E-mail: stephen.may@vcimentos.com 

 

Review Revised Studies,  
View Displays, Speak with Project 
Team and Technical Specialists 

Dance Pit Site Location 
The study location is the area 

immediately east of the existing CBM 
Dance Pit and north east of the 

Heidelburg Hansen North Dumfries Pit. 
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